
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 E-Safety: Parent Guide to 
Remote Learning  
Most of us have been on a very steep 

learning curve when it comes to remote 

  

      | Marches School, Morda Road, Oswestry, Shropshire, SY11 2AR 
      | 01691 664400 
      | marchesadmin@mar.mmat.org.uk 
      | marchesschool.co.uk 
 

@MarchesSchool 
 

Friday 17th December 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Wow! – how great it was to have the Carol Concert last night – the first time Year 8 students have performed publicly since 
joining the school. 
 
The students shared their talents in a range of styles, going all the way from Year 7 Choir through to the Staff Choir - with 
the school band, solos and the Sixth Form all taking part as the last of the daylight faded away. 
 
We were also very grateful to be joined by Felicity Parker from St Oswald’s Church for a blessing. 
 
Thank you to all the parents and carers who also came along to support the students, it was truly magical. 
 
I hope you all have a safe and happy Christmas break this year and a peaceful New Year. 
 
 
 

   Mrs Alison Pearson 
Headteacher 

REMINDERS 

& NOTICES 
House Christmas Card 
Competition Winners 
 

 
Archie Roberts - Year 8.  
A win for Hargreaves. 
 
Staff Winner – for Stephens House – 
Mrs Davies. 

 

Headteacher Award Winners 
All students are nominated by their 
tutors for excellent contribution to 
school life beyond the classroom, for 
showing Kindness, as well as 
continued achievement in school. 
Year 8 

 
Year 9 

 
Year 10 

 
Year 11 

 
Years 12 & 13 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

FOCUS 
 

LORIC Skills Paper Chains 
We have had a brilliant time in tutor 
groups applying our Leadership skills to 
make the longest paper chain in 15 
minutes to decorate the rooms and win 
House points. The longest chain was 
from 10SRW at 1086m long. 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
Click here to view our upcoming events.  
Events at a glance: 
 

• Wednesday 5th January – Years 
9,12,13 return to school. 

• Wednesday 5th January – Years 
8,10,11 invited for Lateral Flow Tests 
only. 

• Wednesday 5th January - Year 9 
Options Exams start 

• Thursday 6th January – Years 7,8,10,11 
return to school. 

Click here to view our term dates. 
 

NEWS 

Click here to view our latest news articles. 
 
Why not also follow us on Facebook 
@MarchesSchool for a wealth of content from 
students and staff, along with school 
celebrations to competitions. We encourage 
you to get interactive with our posts! 
 
To hear about news from across the Trust, 
why not also follow @MarchesAcademyTrust. 
 
 

https://marchesschool.co.uk/event/
https://marchesschool.co.uk/information/term-dates/

